From: Jennifer S. Miller

To: ES-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone
Subject: Shoshone National Forest Travel Management Plan
Date: Sunday, July 24, 2016 7:05:10 AM

Dear SNF Travel Management Planners,

We have seen first hand the destructiveness of ORVs on the SNF. They drove off road through the beautiful
Sawtooth Meadow without regard to damage they caused. SO when you can stop this kind of action that harms
OUR national forests, we want you to deny any new off road vehicle routes.

In addition studies have shown that more roads and trails disturb wildlife that now must contend with the noise and
intrusion while the animals try to raise young and sustain their energies.

Roadless areas on the SNF are priceless and needed to sustain our wonderful Wyoming wildlife. Keep vehicles
out! NO new roads or trails for motorized vehicles!

Thank you,

Neil and Jennifer Miller






